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Comments: I am a life-long hiker and walker and in my experience e-bikes and the like do not belong on trails. It

is simply not compatible with the mission of parks and wilderness areas--to enjoy the serenity and calmness of

nature, not to have e-bikes which destroy trails and are dangerous to the adults and children who use them. In

my experience, e-bikers are interested in their bikes not nature or the nature experience. With park budgets

being cut, "regulating" or "managing" their use is a joke! And, by the time they've run you over, you are on the

ground and they are gone. This is a bad idea and should be discarded.


